
Community Relations Committee 

December 18, 2019 

5:30 in the SAU Conference room 

Public Comment 

Minutes of November meeting 

Discussion about what next steps should be in publicizing the district facilities study 

Below is a list if ideas we have generated so far 

-Social media / School Facebook 

- News letters 

- Trifold to leave at town halls 

- Google survey / dedicated web site 

- hold listening sessions 

- attend facilities meeting with Kyle 

- Keene Sentinel / letters to the editor 

- What the process has been 

- What does the board want us to share of what we have done so far? 

- Time line – Kristen is working on this 

- Something is School Matters 

- Financially some sort of new building could be cheaper than the current buildings we have 

- Electronic sign on MRMHS – have a message 

- Pro and con for the 3 options – 1. New southern school with additions and renovations to Mt. 
C and Gilsum / 2. Combine Mt.C, Troy and Cutler and close Cutler and Troy / 3. Close Cutler – add to Mt. 
C and build a new southern school. 

Public comments 

Adjourn  

 


